
 
The 2021 ACCCA Salary Survey Results are Here!  

Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of our Board of Directors and staff, I want to thank all of the districts who took the time to 
complete the annual ACCCA Salary Survey. Attached is your copy of the completed ACCCA Benchmark 
Compensation Report based on the results of districts who participated in the 2022 Survey. Data 
submitted by these districts is presented as submitted.  

View 2021 ACCCA Salary Surveys 

Although we were not able to collect data from 100% of all districts as we hoped, we feel the report 
reflects a sufficient level of participation revealing useful indicators of current prevailing wages and 
benefits by region, and by district size and configuration. 

We sincerely appreciate your patience while we worked to complete and distribute the Report. As we 
attempted to secure updated information from as many of the 72 districts as possible, we also 
understood the incredible challenges faced by most districts now, including diminished and overworked 
staff, and a persistent lack of time to respond to our requests for data. Our special thanks go out to the 
amazing administrators, managers and staff of our colleges who consistently work with us to prepare 
and submit their data, and who graciously responded to our calls for assistance. 

If you have questions regarding the current report, please email them directly to 
communications@accca.org.  

Sincerely, 

Susan Bray 

Executive Director, ACCCA 

https://www.accca.org/i4a/pages/index.cfm?pageID=3501

